
 

 

 

 
Police Visit to School 

Thursday 19th October @ 3:20pm 
 
Thursday 28th September 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I’m sure you will be shocked by the awful news of the violent attack on a school girl in Central 
Croydon yesterday. Safety for our children and the whole Croydon Community is of 
paramount concern to us all. 
 
As part of improving the safety of our immediate community I have invited the local Police to a 
‘Meet the Parents of Elmwood’ meeting on Thursday 19th October, in the school hall straight 
after school. The purpose of this meeting is an opportunity for the Police to share what they 
have been involved with recently, and also an opportunity for them to listen to the concerns of 
the local community at this time. I’m sure you would agree that strengthening the relationship 
between the Police and the local community can only make the area safer for the future. 
 
If you have any specific points or questions which you would like to raise, but are unable to 
attend, please do either email the school office, or let me know in person when you see me at 
school opening and closing times. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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